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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Mr Anthony Witherdin

Acting Director

Regional Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Fiona Gibson

Dear Mr Witherdin
Notification of Section 75W Modification Application to modify the Concept
Approval for the Woolooware Bay Town Centre Concept Plan, Captain Cook Drive,
Woolooware (MP 10_0229 MOD 4)

Thank you for your letter dated 17 June 2015 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW)
review and comment on the above modification proposal.

TfNSW has reviewed the submitted information and has no comment on the above
modification proposal.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Para Sangar, Senior
Transport Planner on 8202 2672.

Yours sincerely

Mandger Land Use Planning and Development
Planging/and Programs
CD15/11385

18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008
PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240
T 8202 2200 F 8202 2209
www.transport.nsw.gov.au
ABN 18 804 239 602



